
Letter from underappreciated Nigerian artist 
 

Dear Rev.  Ron Rice, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus. 

My name is Chohu Joshua Emmanuel from Jos Nigeria, I am the Artist who did 

your speed painting portrait at the program where you support our people with 

mobility aids in Bassa Local Government on Friday the 1st of November 2019.  

 

I want to thank you so much for appreciating my Art, it means so much to me in a 

society where people don't have any value for art and our God-given talent suffers 

for lack of acceptance. I believe God gave me the talent fulfill his plan and purpose 

on earth, exhibit his creative nature to mankind and also to preach his love. your 

encouragement has given me great hope that God has better plans for me that 

through my art i will be able to fulfill his word in Matthew 25:36 "I was naked 

and you clothed Me; I was sick and you visited me; I was in prison and you came 

to Me." 

Thank you very much and my God’s grace continue to abide with you as you serve 

Him. 

Regards to your family. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Joshua Emmanuel Chohu. 

Fine Artist, 

07034599575. 
 


